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23PGA011     

24 October 2022 

 

Ref: 23PGA010 

 

 

To: All Member Associations, Staff and Elected Officers  

PGA & LEG Committee Members  

 
 

Cancellation of Mutual Assistance Aeropers - Swiss ALPA 

 

Dear Colleagues, 

 

IFALPA has just been informed that, after two days of intense negotiations, Aeropers Swiss ALPA has 

reached an agreement with SWISS International Air Lines. The agreement was signed at 05:30 am on the 

second day, after approximately 20 hours of non-stop negotiations. 

 

This new agreement has been accepted by AEROPERS’ Board and gives pilots better roster stability and 

an improvement in work-life balance. The financial package as accepted, includes partial increase in 

compensation for inflation, and an additional increase in the form of a variable salary structure.  

  
Therefore, AEROPERS requests IFALPA to cancel the Mutual Assistance Request 23PGA010. 
 

The pilots of SWISS International Air Lines would like to thank their international colleagues for their 

support and all the letters received during these past days. 
 

In Unity, 

 
Captain Al Gaspari 

Executive Vice President 

Professional & Government Affairs 

 


